DDG (Agricultural Education) & National Director (NAHEP)
Dr. R. C. Agrawal visits ICAR-CIFE

Dr. R. C. Agrawal, National Director, NAHEP & DDG (Agricultural Education) visited
ICAR-CIFE on 4™ January, 2020. Dr. Agrawal held a detailed discussion with the Co-Pls and
research scholars on the progress of NAHEP-CAAST project currently underway at ICAR-
CIFE. He also presided over the annual academic council meeting.

Dr. Agrawal visited the NAHEP laboratory and the NAHEP office. He appreciated the
publications, teaching aids, manuals, technical bulletins and brochures published under
NAHEP activities and surveyed the products developed under the project.

Dr. Gopal Krishna, Director ICAR-CIFE & Principal Investigator NAHEP project thanked
Dr. Agrawal for his visit to CIFE and his valuable guidance to CIFE-CAAST faculty.







